
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

14th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We know the children are very excited about the forthcoming residential at Gulliver’s Kingdom. We like to plan for 

any eventuality weather wise as our British weather is so changeable.  Here are a few reminders of ESSENTIAL items 

your child will need to ensure they are well equipped.   

• A sleeping bag 

• Sturdy, waterproof shoes 

• Waterproof jacket  

• 1 spare change of clothes (t-shirt, trousers, jumper and socks)  

• Sun cream and hat 

• Water bottle  

 

Please remember that we can only administer medication that has been documented on the OV4 forms.  

Any medication should be packed in the bag provided to you and given to Mrs Watts at the start of the 

day.  Children must not have medications in their bags. 

 

Children should come to school as normal wearing clothes and footwear suitable for a day of outdoor 

adventure – no sandals, flip flops or crocs please. 

 

Children do not need additional sweets, snacks or packed lunches for the trip. 

 

We have been advised that there may be time to visit the gift shop during our stay.  If you would like to 

send some spending money please make sure this is clearly labelled and sent in the envelop attached to 

this letter.   

 

We will be leaving at 12.30pm after lunch (packed lunch children should bring their lunch as normal on 

Thursday).  You are welcome to wave your child off but please allow us to get them onto the bus safely. 

 

If you have any questions please come and chat to a member of the year 2 team. 

Thank you 

Mrs Bee and Mrs Swift 


